
 

CHADEISH YAMEINU ANNUAL MEETING 
Sunday, February 9th 3:30-5:30 pm 

 
Villa Santa Cruz is at 2435 Felt St. at the corner of Felt and 24​th​ Ave. 

The clubhouse is up two blocks and easy to spot.  Limited guest parking in the park, so only 

those who find walking difficult should park in guest parking areas near the clubhouse.  

 There is plenty of street parking nearby. 
ALL MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND 

 
************************ 

Followed by 
 

TU BISHVAT SEDER 
6-7:30 pm 

 
Our "New Year of the Trees"  

is a time for both environmental and mystical teachings.  
ALL ARE WELCOME 

 
Includes potluck dinner (vegetarian) 

Please bring enough for everyone in your party plus 2. 
 

RSVP to rabbiasst@gmail.com 


